
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Thom Wilborn has asked me to provide this general letter of recommendation.  Should you need 
additional information, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Thom joined our organization in December 1996 as Press and Public Affairs Officer and 
remained through the end of June 1997 when his services were no longer required.   
 
Wilborn brought with him the seasoning and expertise of a long career in journalism and media 
affairs.  He was a loyal and dependable colleague who approached his assigned tasks with 
enthusiasm and good cheer.  Thom can be counted on to be a productive member of any 
organization and offers a mature and steady hand backed by significant experience.   
 
My staff and I wish Thom the very best in the future. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
DGM 


